
The Colorado Springs Fire Department and the UCCS Johnson  
Beth-El Human Physiology & Nutrition Department are offering an  

internship for Spring 2022.

 The internship consists of assisting with the assessment and physical 
training of the incoming trainees for the Colorado Springs fire academy 

class of Spring 2022. 

The internship is looking for students passionate about the tactical 
strength and conditioning field, and requires an early morning  

commitment of 75-90 minutes, 3-4 days per week. The internship starts  
in early February and extends 20 weeks to early June.  

 
The internship will be under the supervision of the fire academy supervisor; 

1-2 certified tactical strength and conditioning coaches; and Dan Hutchison, 
the internship coordinator for this Human Physiology & Nutrition experience. 

If interested in this internship experience, please contact Dan Hutchison 
(dhutchis@uccs.edu) to set up a meeting to discuss the details and  

application procedures for this opportunity.
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